
Teams, 

 

Thank you for registering for the NTX Celtic FC Summer Classic. We appreciate your patience as we navigate 

through this unprecedented time in youth sports. 

 

Unfortunately we must announce that the 2020 NTX Celtic FC Summer Classic is officially cancelled. We hope that 

everyone will be able to get back on the fields soon. In the meantime, please stay safe! 

 

As you are planning your Fall tournament schedule, please keep in mind the following events. We would love to host 

your team! 

 

NTX Celtic FC Snowball Cup 

December 11-13, 2020 

Grapevine, TX 

 

Outlaw Cup 

January 22-24, 2021 

Grapevine, TX 

 

Thanks, 

 

Steve Lovgren 

Tournament Director 

804-833-2092 

steve@smcsoccer.com 


